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Campus Beaches Closed April 4-5

As in years past and in continued partnership with Santa Barbara County and the
City of Goleta, UC Santa Barbara will close campus beaches April 4-5.

In addition, no overnight parking will be allowed on the university campus Friday,
April 3, and Saturday, April 4. Registered students with appropriate parking permits
may use designated lots from 9 a.m. Friday, April 3, until 7:30 a.m. Monday, April 6.

Parking is allowed only in Structure 22 and Parking Lot 30. All other campus lots are
subject to closure and may be physically closed.

Parking in Isla Vista will be subject to potential closures beginning at 4 p.m. Friday,
April 3.

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.

https://news.ucsb.edu/author/andrea-estrada

